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Comments: I am concerned about the density of the proposed project. While I generally support the right for

people to develop their land, this is being done on public land and requires proper planning. The addition of

buildings and the huge increase in potential overnight guests should constitute a change of service requiring

environmental impact studies and any other typical requirements for a new project. Those findings will help

determine how to proceed. 


